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Dear Students, 

As you must be aware that Institute has created a dedicated blood bank portal to provide an 

easy access to those in need and a channel for those willing to come forward as donors. 

The spread of pandemic has created havoc across the globe and as responsible citizens of 

the Country and as an Institute which has undertaken many social initiatives, the same 

calls for high level of efforts and commitment on our part. 

As we are celebrating Student Month which involves various social awareness activities, it 

has been decided to involve the students of the Institute in this noble initiative to volunteer 

to donate blood by registering at the link https://www.icsi.in/bloodbank by furnishing 

their personal details and location. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are sure that this noble initiative will help us to save the lives of many. 

The Institute looks forward to your valuable contribution to this noble 

initiative. 

With best compliments, 

 

 

You can go through the FAQS by clicking 

the link https://www.icsi.in/bloodbank/ 

which will help you to know about the 

process. This will help in need of blood to 

contact you or your near and dear ones can 

also use the same. 
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